
 

Monthly Conference Call Minutes 
June 26, 2023 
Zoom Meeting 

 
 

Attending- Bill Venne, Karen Johnson, Kay Glaser, Tim King and Niki Theobald 

 

1. Executive Committee Monthly Call- 

Working toward AVAP Annual Conference next month.  

 

2. 2023 Denver Conference- 

Karen is working on reconciling the budget, the AAVMC accounting does not match our ledger and what we 

think it should be. They also started our ledger in the beginning of our partnership, instead of a new one 

annually, adding to the confusion. Tim and Karen are working on getting the dollars sponsorships in.  

We are at 90 registrations. A few registrants will pay July 1st, they need their fiscal year to change. There will be 

signups at the registration. 

Bill will pick up the president’s plaque. He will write a welcome too.  

We will ask for nominations and self-nominations for executive committee roles at the business meeting.  

Karen got the sample program today. She will ship them and other supplies to the venue.  

 

The conference committee has set up two dine-around locations, Stout Street Social and 5280 Burger Bar, limit 

20 people at each. Everyone is having problems with restaurants calling back to schedule things.  

The Ft. Collins tour at CSU has been cancelled.   

 

 

3. New Business 

AVAP conference in Austin next year. Karen has raised our numbers for Austin since we have such a big turnout 

this year and our block sold out early. The Austin Conference will be in June.  

 

 

 

Next meeting:  Business Meeting at the AVAP 2023 Conference 


